manon lanetzakh
manon lanetzakh
(permanent dwelling
place to remain forever)
maon laShechinah
(dwelling place for the
Shechinah)
maon (dwelling place,
permanent residence,
home)
maoz (stronghold)
mapalah (fall, downfall,
defeat)
mar hamavet (bitterness
of death)
mar'ah (vision, pattern)
mar'eh (vision)
mar'ot Elohim (visions
of G-d, i.e. divinely
granted visions)
mar (bitter, bitter
thing, bitterness)
mar-nefesh (bitter in
spirit, discontented)
Marah ("Bitter Place")
Marana (our L-rd)
marbeh raglayim (many
feet)
marbitz tzedaka (resting
place of charity)
mareh hagagol (great
sight)
mareh (appearance,
vision)
margo'a (rest)
mari (my l-rd)
marom (high, on high,
i.e. into the heavens)
Marom (Most High)
marom v'kadosh (the high
and holy place)
marot (visions)
marpeh lashon (a tongue
of healing)
marpeh (healing,
remedy)
marut (authority,
discipline, rule)
mas (forced labor, tax,
tribute)
masach (screen, curtain)
masah (trial)
masakh Yehudah (covering
of Yehudah, defense,
protection)
masakh (covering,
curtain)
mase'ot shav and
madduchim (false and
misleading, burdens,
oracles)
masekhah (molten images)
masger (prison,
smiths, artisans)
masha'ot (debts, loans)
mashach (anoint,
anointed)
mashach (hath anointed)
mashachnu (we anointed)
mashal (byword, parable,
proverb)

matteh oz
mashber (crisis of
birth)
mashchit (destroyer,
waster, spoiler)
mashchit (destruction)
mashchitim (destroyers)
mashgichim ruchaniyim
(spiritual overseers)
mashiach (anointed)
mashkeh (cupbearer)
mashkeh (drink, liquid,
drinking vessels)
mashkhit (destroyer,
i.e. Hashem's emissary
of judgment, see Numbers
22:31 on the Malach
Hashem)
Mashkhit Goyim
(Destroyer of the
Nations, i.e. Babylon)
mashkhit (trap)
mashkof (lintel)
mashlim (supply what is
deficient)
mashu'ot netzach
(perpetual ruins)
mashu'ot (ruins,
destruction)
maskana (outcome,
upshot, final analysis)
maskil (a wise servant,
prudent, successful,
wise)
maskit (carved stone,
image)
maskiyyot (stone carved,
statues)
maskoret (wages)
maslul (highway)
masmerim (nails)
masmerot (nails)
maso panim (favoritism)
masor (saw)
Masoret HaZekenim
(Tradition of the
Elders)
masoret torat haShlichim
(tradition of the
teaching of the
Emissaries of Moshiach)
Masorot haAvot
(Tradition of the
Fathers)
masos (exultation, joy)
masot (portions,
trials/ temptations
[4:12])
masret (pan)
massa panim (respect of
persons)
massa (burden, check
verse 7:22
massa (burden, load,
oracle, prophecy,
something carried,
prophetic burden)
masseikhah
(overspreading veil)
massekhah (molden image)
massekhot (cast idols,
metal idols,

1177

metal images, molten
images)
masso panim (partiality)
massot hagedolot (great
trials)
massot (trials)
masveh (veil, mask)
mat'ate (broom)
mat'im rabbim (many
misleaders/deceivers)
matamim (savory meat,
tasty food)
matan Torah (giving of
the Torah)
matanah shleimah
(complete gift)
matanah (gift)
matanot harippuy (gifts
of healing [refuah])Ac
3:6-16)
matanot tovot (good
gifts)
matanot (gifts)
matar (rain, rainfall)
matarah (aim, goal,
objective, target)
matbe'ach
(slaughterhouse)
mateh (a rod, staff,
supply)
matkonet (quota)
matmon (treasure)
matmonim (hidden
treasures)
matnat hachesed (free
gift of grace)
matnat hatzedakah (the
gift of righteousness)
matok (sweetness)
matsevot (gravestones,
tombstone monuments)
mattah (below)
mattan adam (gift of a
man)
mattan Torah (giving of
the Torah)
Kehunah (Priesthood)
mattan (gift,
gifts)
mattanah ruchanit
(spiritual gift)
mattanah (free gift,
gift)
mattanot (gifts, bribes)
mattanot kadoshot (holy
gifts)
mattarah (object of
attack, target)
mattat (gift, reward)
matteh lechem (staff of
bread, food supply)
matteh oz (strong staff)

